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Sycamore:​ Evie & Rosie;  ​Lime:​ Riley & Lucas;  ​Ash: ​Ellis 

 

 

Weekly News - Friday 6th November 2020 

Year 5 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have all been really impressed with the standard of home learning                       
work, which has been filtering into our classrooms this week. Thank you                       
for supporting your child with these tasks.  

The new Home Learning Grid will be available on the school website shortly. Please make sure                               
that your child is still completing the daily and weekly tasks listed on the top of the sheet.                                   
These are the non-negotiables. Your child can then choose some of the 9 challenges to                             
complete across the half term. They should then bring in one piece to share in class by the                                   
date shown on the grid. Thank you. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

English 

In English we have begun a unit of work on non-chronological reports using documentary style clips. We                                 
will be creating information texts based on our own imaginary planets. 
 
Maths 

In maths, we have been learning about tenths, hundredths and thousandths and their decimal                           
equivalents. 
 
Foundation Subjects 

We have begun a new geography topic on the British Isles and we have started to explore the Earth,                                     
Sun and Moon in Science. 

 

Notices & Reminders 

Please ensure that your child brings a pencil case in with them daily. It should contain - 2 x pencils,                                       
whiteboard pen, green pen, small ruler and glue stick. Thank you. 
 
 

 

 


